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Friday, 17 December 2021 

NEW PEDESTRIAN LIGHTS MAKING IT SAFER ON HOFFMANS ROAD 
New pedestrian operated signals will be installed at a major road in Essendon, with advanced technology ensuring 
pedestrians have enough time to get across safely.  

The new signals will make it easier and safer for people to cross Hoffmans Road, especially students travelling to 
and from nearby schools. 

The new pedestrian operated signals will be installed on Hoffmans Road near the Rosehill Street intersection. 

The signals include PUFFIN (Pedestrian User-Friendly Intelligent) Crossing technology which detects people using 
the crossing and automatically adjusts the green time, accordingly, benefiting all pedestrians and cyclists in the 
area.  

New line-marking will also be put in place to improve safety for pedestrians and road users – including those turning 
into Hoffmans Road. 

Works are expected to commence in the coming months and be completed in mid-2022, weather permitting. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Roads and Road Safety and Member for Niddrie Ben Carroll 

“These new pedestrian operated signals will ensure pedestrians and cyclists have enough time to cross Hoffmans 
Road safely.” 

“Hoffmans Road is one of the key arterial roads in Melbourne’s inner north-west – it is vital we make it safe for 
vulnerable road users to be able to access local schools and public transport.” 

  
 


